
Six new Scratchers games will be delivered the last week of December. 
FOUR of those games – the new “jackpot” family of tickets – will be delivered on Tuesday, Dec. 28, and are 
eligible for the monthly $25 bonus. To qualify, confirm/activate each pack of new tickets and validate/cash 
a ticket from each of the four family games by midnight the day after delivery.

New Scratchers on Dec. 28

RETAILER
CONNECTION

December

2021

$10 
$1,000,000 Jackpot
Loaded with $500 prizes

$5
$100,000 Jackpot

Loaded with $250 prizes

$20 
24K Gold

$2 million top prize

$3
Lucky Ca$h

$50,000 top prize

$2
$25,000 Jackpot

Loaded with $100 prizes

$1
$5,000 Jackpot

Loaded with $50 prizes
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December Calendar
DEC. 3 Club Keno Bonus Hours, 4-7 p.m.
DEC. 7 $30 Scratchers Tickets

Monthly Drawing
DEC. 9 “Flip Flops & Mountaintops” 

Promotion Drawing #2
DEC. 10 Club Keno Bonus Hours, 4-7 p.m.
DEC. 17 Club Keno Bonus Hours, 4-7 p.m.
DEC. 24 Club Keno Bonus Hours, 4-7 p.m. 

Christmas Eve
Missouri Lottery offices closed 

DEC. 28 New Scratchers Ticket Delivery 
DEC. 31 Entry Deadline for next

$30 Scratchers Tickets
Monthly Drawing 

Club Keno Bonus Hours, 4-7 p.m.

New Year’s Eve
Missouri Lottery offices closed

Save the Date for the New Ticket Delivery:
Jan. 31

The November transfer of more than 
$34.7 million was based on sales in October, 
bringing the total profits transferred in FY22 
to more than $175.4 million.

Monthly Transfer Update

MAKING A DIFFERENCE
F O R  M I S S O U R I  S T U D E N T S

FY22:  JULY 1, 2021 - JUNE 30, 2022

PROVIDED FOR EDUCATION SINCE JULY

$175.4
MILLION

Total proceeds through

Nov. 12, 2021

53% of goal ($326.8 million)

Gift Responsibly
Lottery products make for festive 
gifts, but it’s only appropriate to 
gift Lottery tickets or coupons TO 
adults and FROM adults. 

Be on the Lookout for This Type of Scam
Our Security division has received a few reports of 
scammers trying to use counterfeit bills to purchase 
Lottery products. The good news is that simple 
precautions at the counter can help you avoid this 
type of theft. 

The number one deterrent is to make sure you have 
the money in hand – and verify the bills are good – 
BEFORE you place Lottery tickets on the counter.

Make sure your staff knows and follows this best practice. 


